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As simple as 1,2,3, you will be helping our children and tots stay warm 
and happy this year. Register your family, school, workplace or friends, and donate 
new pyjamas, socks, singlets and underwear to our warehouse or any drop off 
point by any drop off point by 2 April 2022. For more information visit:
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WHAT IS IT?
Big Group Hug wants to make sure all 

our kids are warm this year by 
including brand new PJs, socks, singlets 

and jocks in all our donated packs of 
clothing. The 'PJs, socks, singlets and 
jocks make for warm and happy tots' 

campaign asks families to donate new 
PJs, socks, singlets and underwear for 

children aged 2 to 16 years old. 

These items will be distributed to 
families in our community as 

requested. A collection box and 
promotional posters will be placed at 
agreed collection points for donations 

to be dropped off between 
1 - 31 March 2022.

STEP ONE
Register your family, school, workplace 
or group of friends participation at 
www.biggrouphug.org

STEP TWO
Between 1 - 31 March 2022, encourage 

your group to purchase brand new 
pajamas, socks, singlets or 

underwear in sizes 2 – 16 and start 
collecting your donations.

STEP THREE
Drop off your donations to the Big 
Group Hug Warehouse or dedicated 
collection points by 2 April 2022.
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